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Letter of Authorization 
Xanboo/Core Technologies 

XHA750 
 
 
 
 
 



Ref: FCC ID# OU4-XHA750 
 
November 19, 2004 
 
American Telecommunications Certification Body, Inc. 
6731 Whittier Avenue 
Suite C110 
McLean, VA 22101 
 

Letter of Authorization 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please be advised that Xanboo Inc, 1626 Vineyard Rd, Grand Prairie, TX 75052-1405, 
authorizes Professional testing to act on our behalf, until otherwise notified, for 
applications submitted to American Telecommunications Certification Body, 
Inc.(ATCB). 
 
We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC 
benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, U.S.C. 862. 
Further, no party as defined in 47 CFR 1.2002(b), to the application is subject to denial of 
federal benefits that includes FCC benefits. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kent Britain 
Sr. RF Engineer 
Xanboo Inc 



Core Technology 
An Industry Leader in Home Security  

Wireless Applications 
 

Letter of Authorization and Anti-Drug 
 
 
Date: Novmber 19, 2004 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
This is a letter of authorization to accept Professional Testing (EMI), Inc. as an agent for 
(Core Technology, 115 W. 30th st, New York, NY  10001), for a period of one year, to 
sign applications before the Commission on our behalf, to make representations to you on 
our behalf, and to receive and exchange data between our company and the Commission 
with respect to the following Core Technology products: 
 
Product:   Xanboo  OU4-XHA750 
 
Please also accept this letter as an attestation that neither Core Technology nor any of its 
officers, directors, or persons holding more that 5% or more of the outstanding stock or 
shares, voting or non-voting, have been denied federal benefits under section 5301 of the 
Anti-Drug-Abuse act of 1988,21 U.S.C. 853(a).  In addition, Core Technology will 
notify the Federal Communications Commission if, at any time, the situation changes 
causing Core Technology to be denied federal benefits. 
 
If you have any further questions or need additional information, please feel free to give 
me a call at phone. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Kent Britain  
Sr. RF Engineer 
Core Technology 
972-849-0235 
 
 
 




